

Busby Parent Council Halloween Disco

Tuesday 30th October in school hall (Please no scary masks!)

£3 (in advance or at the door) - includes crisps and juice.

P1 -P3

P4-P7

6.15pm till 7.30pm

7.45pm till 9pm

Entry through main door and kids collected from the hall

Entry through main door and kids collected from the hall

Entry and Exit:

Enrty will be through the main door and entry will open 10 minutes before the disco begins. Every child needs to be collected at the end of the disco by a responsible adult, we cannot let any child leave unaccompanied. Please complete the tear off slip below with emergency contact details, and who is picking up your child. Please remember to bring this on the night. Please be patient at the end of the disco as we ensure all children are picked up by their adult safely.

Health and Safety:

We aim to have a large number of parent volunteers but cannot allow adults who are not helping to be in the hall. Please consider volunteering to help if you wish to be in the hall. We do not have access to health information that the school holds and so if you feel there is anything we should know regarding alergies or other health rekated matters please let us know at the door. We will use the emergency contact if necessary and so pelase ensure that you can be contacted on the number that evening.

We need parent helpers so if you can help contact Alison at aklfindlay@gmail.com

If paying in advance please complete the form below and bring it in with £3 on 26th or 29th Oct.

Child's name: Class:

Emergency contact (name and number):

Adult collecting at the end of the disco: